



Dry Grad Update

What is Dry Grad?

Dry Grad is a safe, drug/alcohol-free venue for graduates to continue celebrating their graduation after the formal school-planned grad events. This fun-filled, action-packed night is full of music, prizes and celebration with friends.

This event is organized entirely by a core group of parent volunteers, with additional help needed for fundraising, setup, and supervision of party-goers, run and organize activities, and serve food at the event.

Register today!

To date, only 74 of 268 grads have sent in their registration forms. Graduates must register in order to attend the event, so please submit your forms and payment as soon as possible.

The deadline to register is Wednesday, March 29. Be sure to tell your graduating friends to register for this fun event.

Registration forms are attached to this newsletter, and are available on our website at dssdrygrad.com/registration.

Volunteers needed

As a parent-run event, we need everyone to help out in some capacity to make sure Dry Grad is a fun and successful event for our kids. There are volunteer opportunities for everyone, whether it's a single shift or a more involved leadership role. And several committees need volunteers! Go to our website to find out more: dssdrygrad.com/volunteer

Black & Lee Offer

Your purchase or rental helps to raise funds for our event! Simply go to any Blakc & Lee location in South Burnaby, Langley, or Abbotsford and tell the staff you are from Delta Secondary.

Plus, each grad can also save 20% off of a premium package rental or purchase of a new suit or tux if they come in and book before the end of February!

Looking for prize donations

If you or your business is able to support us with a prize donation or a financial contribution, please contact us fundraising@dssdrygrad.com.

Prize donations can include wine, beer, gift cards, sports or event tickets, or anything new and unopened that would make a great prize. Let us know and we will come & pick it up!

Clean Up Chair still needed

We still need a Clean Up Chair to coordinate and lead the committee members. The Clean Up Chair will communicate with the decorating committee so that all equipment is packed safely and orderly and that all rental equipment is returned to the correct companies. BONUS: As an executive committee member, you will receive two VIP seats for the red carpet event!

UPCOMING EVENTS







Dry Grad takes place on

FRIDAY, JUNE 9, 2023

10:30 PM to 4 AM at the Ladner Community Center

Stay up to date: dssdrygrad.com



